Exam So	eat No: Enrollment No:	
	C.U.SHAH UNIVERSITY	
	Wadhwan City	
Subject (Code : 4LS01ENG1	Data 25/05/2014
Subject I	Summer Examination-2014 Name:: Communicative English – I	Date: 27/05/2014
	Semester:- B.Sc(Micro)/I	Time:10:30 To 1:30
	tion: Remedial	
(2) Use c (3) Instru (4)Draw	ons:- npt all Questions of both sections in same answer book / Supplementary of Programmable calculator & any other electronic instrument is prohibited. uctions written on main answer Book are strictly to be obeyed. neat diagrams & figures (If necessary) at right places me suitable & Perfect data if needed	
	SECTION-I	
Q01	Identify underlined words as parts of speech in following sent	ences. (07)
1)	Parth ran fast but missed the train.	
	Rabindranath Tagore is a highly renowned poet of English.	
3)	Purav <u>wrote</u> a letter to his cousin.	
4)	Yuvrajsingh played <u>tremendously</u> in the today's match.	
5)	A cute little rabbit sat <u>under</u> that tree.	
	Alas! I missed Chetan Bhagat's interview.	
,	Anushka is absent because <u>she</u> is suffering from fever.	
-	Identify the tense of the following sentences.	(14)
,	Jigna has been writing this book review for last few hours.	
	Ankit was chatting on Watsapp with Rahul last evening. I have completed my task this afternoon.	
	Slow and steady wins the race.	
	Look, the boys are jumping in the fair.	
6)	Sunidhi had already left for classes yesterday at this time.	
	I played chess when I was in college.	
,	You shall not have plenty of time next Tuesday.	
9)	By this time tomorrow, I shall have reached my home.	
10)	When Mr. Mehta came to the school in 2010, Mr. Dave had alr	eady been teaching there
	for fifteen years.	
	He will be meeting us next week.	
	Brijesh shall have completed the research paper by that time.	
	Tomorrow will be Wednesday.	
14)	The office received the documents ten days ago.	
0 00		(1 4)
	Fill in the blanks with appropriate auxiliary as required.	(14)
	One keep his or her promise. (duty or obligation) One work or starve. (necessity)	
	Radha play tennis. (ability)	
5)	Ruona pray connos. (aonicy)	

- 4) You all leave now. (permission)
- 5) Youlook uneasy today. (emphasize)
- 6) People obey the traffic laws. (necessity)
- 7) It rain in few weeks. (possibility)
- 8) I have my way in this matter. (fixed determination)
- 9) you live happily and long! (to express a wish)
- 10) I thought they be at home. (possibility)
- 11)you lift this heavy container? (capacity)
- 12) I be there by four pm. (obligation)
- 13) Welove our neighbors. (desirability)
- 14) There be a large commercial complex there. (discontinued habit)

Q.-03 a) Write at least two synonyms for each of the following. (07)

Characteristics, crucial, fabulous, abundance, holy, error, rigid

b) Fill in the blanks with appropriate verb in agreement with the subject. (07)

- 1) Theremany responses to such a proposal.
- 2) The study of tensesvery vital.
- 3) Every man and woman in society present at the program.
- 4) One of the challengesabout the finance.
- 5) One of the statements Nishant made especially objectionable.
- 6) Shakespeare ... one of the greatest poets that ever lived.
- 7) Five and five ten.

OR

Q.-03

a) Read following paragraph carefully & answer the below questions.

(07)

An eagle was placed in the nest of a prairie chicken. The egg hatched and the little eagle grew up thinking it was a prairie chicken. The eagle did what the prairie chickens did. It scratched in the dirt for seeds. It clucked and cackled. It never flew more than a few feet because that is what prairie chickens did. One day he saw an eagle flying gracefully and majestically in the open sky. He asked the prairie chickens:-"What is that beautiful bird?" The chickens replied, "That is an eagle. He is an outstanding bird, but you cannot fly like him because you are just a prairie chicken." So the eagle never gave it a second thought, believing that to be the truth. He lived the life of and died a prairie chicken, depriving himself of his heritage because of his lack of vision. What a waste! He was born to win, but conditioned to lose.

- 1. Which bird was placed in the nest of a prairie chicken?
- 2. How did the eagle grow up? Why?
- 3. What did the child eagle do along with the prairie chickens?
- 4. What did the eagle child ask on seeing a beautiful eagle?
- 5. What did the prairie chickens say about the eagle?
- 6. What moral lesson do we get from the story?
- 7. Write a suitable title for the paragraph.



b) Write at least two antonyms for each of the following.	
normal, achievement, powerful, certain, clear, sacred, criminal	

SECTION-II

OD	
b) Prepare a short note on the vowels in English.	(07)
Q05 a) Write a detail note on the consonants in English.	(07)
Q04 Write a note on intonation pattern in English language.	(07)

OR

Q05 Elaborate the Organs of Speech and their functions.	(14)
Q06 a) Define Speech Mechanism. Explain in detail.	(07)
b) Which are the major elements of Intonation and Word Accent?	(07)
OR HUNIVES	

a) Write a definition of syllable. Explain it. (07)
b) What is phonetics? What is its value in the study of linguistics? (07)

*****27***14****S

